
Anibar International Animation Festival is almost here, so come join in on all the cheer!

This year marks the 13th edition of the festival, and we want you to be part of the
experience! Thanks to our hardworking team, we have yet again managed to foster the spirit
of the festival. We will open our doors to everyone who wants to join us in the beautiful city
of Peja.

So many surprises are in store, we are very excited to share them all with you, and to
document this experience in the best way possible!

Apart from the ongoing activities, you should also know that Anibar will continue to offer
accommodation for all the journalists that will cover the festival. To be a part of the
accommodation you need to apply for your accreditation.

The accreditation for Anibar Animation Festival 2022 offers you:

● the ability to watch all the festival films;
● meetings and interviews with well-known international guests and filmmakers;
● follow-up the discussion panels;
● accommodation in Peja for easier access to the festival;

How to apply for accommodation:

In order for all of the journalists to be accommodated and have easy access to the festival
please send the necessary information listed below at media@anibar.com

● The name of the media company;
● Name and surname of the journalist and cameraman/photographer;
● The data your team will stay at the festival (necessary to arrange accommodation);

If you have any additional questions regarding the accommodation process feel free to
contact our Media Coordinator Rina Statovci using this phone number: +38349557333

This year’s theme is Superstitions, but we feel more connected in spirit than ever before.
Anibar thanks you and your media team for your continuous support in covering the festival



in the most amazing way. We are thrilled to have you!

The festival will take place from the 13th until the 19th of July in Peja, Kosovo.

Anibar awaits!

With love and support from the Media Team of Anibar


